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Reminder: PNC Bank -- Migration to Open Banking API on Oct. 26 

As a reminder to our previous communications, PNC Bank will disable screen-scraping on Wednesday, November 1, 
2023. In order to avoid aggregation disruptions, we are migrating PNC Bank accounts to the Akoya Open Banking 
API on Thursday, October, 26, 2023. 

The new PNC Bank Open Banking API is available for use in production now and the details are below. We will 
automatically route new account configurations to use the API starting Tuesday, October 24, 2023. 

 

You must have signed our Financial Institution Data Access (FIDA) Addendum to utilize Open Banking API channels. 

Please direct any Open Banking questions to ByAllAccounts Technical Support at byallaccounts-
support@morningstar.com. 
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